
 I’m so proud of how hard our stu-

dents worked for the Science Fair.  The 

projects turned out great and the judges 

were very impressed!  Next year, I intend 

to set separate due dates as they walk 

through the process to hopefully alleviate 

some of the last minute stress so many ex-

perienced. 

 We have begun a new grading peri-

od.  Report cards will go home Monday, 

April 2.  This is the final grading period for 

the year.  Remember to check your stu-

dent’s progress in Engrade.    

 Don’t forget we will not have school 

next Friday in observation of Good Friday. 

 The Multiplication Bee is coming up 

in a few weeks. Be sure to practice your 

multiplication facts! 

 As always, thank you for encourag-

ing and helping your student to be success-

ful!  

Mrs. Mattheu 

 

Bible Verse 

   “I know what it is to be 

in need, and I know 

what it is to have plenty.  

I have learned the secret 

of being content in any 

and every situation, 

whether well fed or hun-

gry, whether living in 

plenty or in want.”   

Philippians 4:12 
 

 

 

Virtue 

Contentment:  The state 

of being happy and sat-

isfied 

Teacher Contact Info 

Mrs. Gonzalez 

agonzalez@fbcbaytown.org 

Mrs. Busch 

busch@fbcbaytown.org 

Ms. Scardino 

kscardino@fbcbaytown.org 

Mrs. Mattheu 

mattheu@fbcbaytown.org  

Dates to Remember 

Friday, Mar 30 

Good Friday 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Friday. April 6 

In-class Multiplication Bee 

Monday, April 9— 3-4pm 

STEMGirls (Special session) 

 

Friday, April 13 — 9am 

Multiplication Bee 

Mar. 26-30, 2018 

 Mrs. Mattheu 
mattheu@fbcbaytown.org 

Lessons for the Week 

History— Roaring 20s 

and Depressing 30s 

Open-Book TEST Thurs 

3/29 

 

Math— Fractions 

TEST Tues 3/27 

Geometry-Perimeter & Area 

 

Science— Respiratory 

System   TEST Thurs 3/29 

 

Language Arts—  

Writing Imaginative Instruc-

tions 

Esperanza Rising— 

Unit TEST Tues 3/27 

 **Spelling Test Friday** 
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